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          February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,       

  

GCSE Options Information Evening 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 - 5.30pm - 7.30pm 

  

I would like to invite all Year 9 students and their parents to this important evening on the 

school calendar. 

  

Over the coming weeks, Year 9 students will be exploring the options available to them for 

their GCSE subjects; which students start in Year 10.  Over the next 4 weeks, students will 

have information sessions, taster lessons in different subjects, and discuss different 

options/pathways with their teachers and form tutors. 

 

In order to support your child in choosing their options please find the Option Booklet 

attached. This booklet contains important information for each subject area. Please read 

through this information with your child so that they can make an informed decision. 

 

On the evening of Tuesday 5th March 2024 - 5.30pm - 7.30pm, you will have the 

opportunity to meet with staff from a range of subjects to discuss the courses that are 

available. The event will include a short presentation in the hall to explain the process at 

5.30pm. 

 

Your influence and support is an important part of the decision making process and we look 

forward to welcoming you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

             

Miss C Olivier 

Deputy Headteacher       
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